
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Finance Committee – Mayor Nielsen  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Public Works Equipment Replacement Purchase 

 Date: 2024-01-23 
 
 

The Public Works Streets Department is requesting to purchase their Equipment Replacement Fund truck that has 
already been approved in the 5-year capital plan dated 2024-2027. The amount budgeted not including a salvage value 
is $50,000. The proposed new vehicle is coming in at $68,885. The projected amount of the sale of the vehicle to replace 
is $20,000, netting the total cost at $48,885, $1,115 under projected budgeted purchase price.  


